School Council Minutes 9.5.12

Present: Mrs. Rodgers and all year groups

Councillors are still requesting an after school Drama club.

Casey Parker from Y4/5A is in charge of taking the school buddy caps and jackets in and out every day.

Monitors for the cloakroom and toilet area are still required; councillors are going to discuss this with their teacher.

Posters are to be made for the toilets reminding children to wash hands, flush the toilet and **not** to climb up to look over toilet doors.

Each year group has now got a tub for children to put their coats in when they are on the playground at break and lunch, hopefully this will prevent coats and jumpers being lost and some children forgetting them. The tubs will 'live' in the small year 6 classroom and will be the responsibility of school councillors to make sure they are taken out onto the playground and collected back in.

There are concerns about children talking to adults at the gate near adventure at break and lunch times. Some adults are known to the children whilst others are strangers so for this reason they think that cones should be placed at that end to prevent children going that far.